
 

        
                                                                                          21st January 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Burwell Residential Trip 2020 
 
Thank you for giving your consent and making your deposit payment towards the 
Year 4 Burwell Trip in May 2020. 
 
We can now confirm your child’s place on this trip.  
 
We have set out below a payment schedule for the remaining balance of the cost of 
the trip.  Full payment must be made by 24th April 2020.  Full payment or regular 
smaller payments is acceptable. 
 
January 31st  £30 
February 28th  £30 
March 31st   £30 
April 24th   £35 
 
Further information regarding an information evening, a kit list and medical forms 
will be sent out during the next few months. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr Folly, Mrs Tack, Mrs Raw and Mr Emmess 
Year 4 Teachers 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


